
Attention Members of [Club Name] 

Dear Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the new season, it is time for the 

collection of annual dues for [Year]. 

The dues are essential for the continued operation and success of our club, supporting events and 

activities that we all enjoy. The amount for this year is [Amount]. Please make sure to submit 

your dues by [Due Date]. 

Payments can be made via [Payment Methods]. If you have any questions or concerns regarding 

the payment process, feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support and participation in [Club Name]. We look forward to 

another great year ahead! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 


